
 

 

 
  

                                     Friday 10th November 2017 

 Dear Parent/Legal guardian, 

Phonics Workshop for parents Wednesday 6th December at 3:15pm 

Following on from feedback we received at the autumn parent’s consultation evening, we would 

like to invite you to a phonics workshop for parents. We ran a workshop last year and parents 

commented that it was very helpful, therefore we are pleased to offer this again.  

During this session we will be able to explain in more detail how we teach Read, Write, Inc as a 

phonics programme in our school. This is primarily taught to Reception and Year One children, but 

anyone is welcome to attend this workshop, regardless of the age of your child. 

The session will run on Wednesday 6th December at 3:15pm, and we anticipate that the session 

should last no longer than 1 hour.  

We will be offering a crèche on the night which will be available for your child should you wish to 

stay behind after the Christingle service.   

Please indicate on the slip below whether you will be attending this workshop so that we are able 

to accommodate everyone. 

We look forward to seeing you, 

Kind regards  

Miss Dick and Mrs Maule. 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

 
I will/will not be able to attend the Phonics Workshop on Wednesday 6th December at 3.15pm after 
the Christingle Service, and I do/do not wish to use the crèche facilities. 
 
 
Signed ……………………………………… 
Parent/Legal Guradian 

 
 

 


